
MEMORANDUM 
 
April 3, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Stamp unveiling ceremony 
 
 
Your remarks and an agenda for the event are attached.  It is my understanding that 
Darienne Wilson will not be there to represent MDA, but someone will be there in her 
place. 
 
I believe you’ve spoken with Jill regarding taking pictures prior to the press conference. 


